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Connecticut Department of Labor-Weathersfield, CT 

Connecticut Department of Labor was awarded $5 million to funds its Connecticut American 

Apprenticeship Initiative (CT AAI). A key component to the project is the introduction of 

Competency and Competency/Time Based Hybrid models of apprenticeship, and its focus on 

women, veterans and underserved people in apprenticeships. CT AAI will enroll and serve 1000 

apprentices and pre-apprentices statewide in the high demand industries of Advanced 

Manufacturing, Healthcare and Business Services.  
 


